
   
Date of issue : 3 April 2019 

The Great  
Early Years  

Easter Egg Roll 
Thursday 11th April 2019 

Please send in a VERY hard-boiled egg by 

Wednesday 10th April ready for us to decorate 

within our classes. 

All eggs need to come into school named and in a 

named container. 

We will be rolling the eggs within our lesson time 

and will award prizes for the 3 eggs which go the 

furthest distance. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 


